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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 8:57 AM
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Kathleen A Deming Trustee  1562 Goodrich Ave   St Paul 

I will do that. Thanks Mary! 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com <grevering.sph@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 8:52 AM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Kathleen A Deming Trustee 1562 Goodrich Ave St Paul  
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Clare, 
Please see update from Mary. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 7:51 AM 
To: 'grevering.sph@gmail.com' <grevering.sph@gmail.com> 
Subject: Kathleen A Deming Trustee 1562 Goodrich Ave St Paul  
 
Will you please remove the certification amount of $66.17 that was sent for 1st Qtr 2020 certification.  
She apparently was on vacation – but didn’t notify us until last week that she had been gone during that time frame.  
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Thanks 
Mary Patch   

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.  


